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CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Fr Stephen Reilly (In Residence) Rev Bill McMillan (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 

Sick:- Brian Malone, Alexander Brown, Sarah 

Lynch, Elaine Docherty, Mary (Molly)   

Margaret and Robert Gray, Frank Ward, John 

Cameron, Alan Cameron, Jennifer Milne,  

Isabella Flannery, Neil Craig, Steven Murphy, 

Ann Ward, Kevin McKeown, Manus         

Gallagher, Mary Margaret McLaughlin, 

Christopher Browne, John Hanlon, David 

Milligan, Christopher Coleman, Mary and 

Niall Greenan, Baby Ronan Jackson, Patricia 

Fay, Marie Murphy, Helen McAllister, Fraser 

McAllister, Isabel McEwan, Sophia Walker. 

Recently deceased:- Joanne McCue, Richard 

Marshall, John Duffy, Jim Bannon, Eric    

Lennon, Benedyct Nowak, Carole McCann, 

Ella Simpson, Andy Freer, Donnie McFadden 

Anniversaries:- Rose Britton, Maureen     

Gallagher, Hugh Kirk, Liam Gildea, James 

Kavanagh, Agnes McLaughlin, Elizabeth 

Doyle, Harry Mulvenna, Anne Bradley,      

Rev Dr Cadoc Leighton, James Lindsay. 

Special Intention:- Malcolm Hutchison 

Birthday Remembrance:- Mary Milne 

Wedding:- Congratulations to Louis and 

Deborah Lalande on their recent wedding. 

We wish them well in their new life together. 

4TH SUNDAY OF EASTER, VOCATIONS SUNDAY 

24TH/25TH APRIL 2021 

HOLY MASS 

Mon – Fri, 10am and 1pm 

Saturday, 10am; 4pm* (Vigil); 5.30pm* (Vigil) 

Sunday, 9am*; 10.30am*; 12 noon* & 4pm* 
* advance booking required

Services marked in red will be live-streamed

Funeral Masses this week:- 

Monday 26th April, 10am - Patrick Docherty R.I.P. 

Monday26th April, 1pm - Anna Donnachie R.I.P. 

MOURNERS ONLY – NO PUBLIC MASS AT THIS TIME 

DIVINE MERCY NOVENA AND EXPOSITION:- Fri, 3pm 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Sat - 9.30-9.55am 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Sat – 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- To arrange a baptism please contact:-  

Deacon McMillan on deaconmcmillan@rcdom.org.uk 

or 07912759037  

You can access all our services on our Facebook page: 

www.facebook.com/stcolumbkillesrutherglen 

Booking Mass 

st-columbkilles-sunday-mass.eventbrite.co.uk   

OR phone or text 07783 340539 to book. 

PLEASE ONLY BOOK BY PHONE IF YOU DO NOT HAVE 

INTERNET ACCESS  

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish through the weekly collection, our in-

come relies solely on the donations of our parishioners.      

Contributions can be made in the form of a standing order or 

online donation through our website, using these bank details. 

Sort Code:  83-26-24 

Account No: 00255006 

Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% of 

your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself! Standing 

order and Gift Aid forms are on our website.  

Last week’s collection - £1100 

Thank you for your generosity 

VOCATIONS SUNDAY 

We celebrate Vocations Sunday this    

weekend when we pray in a special way 

for an increase in vocations to the     

Priesthood, Diaconate and Religious Life. 

We also pray for all our priests and         

seminarians preparing for the Priesthood. 



WALKING PILGRIMAGE TO CARFIN GROTTO 

A small group of parishioners are organising a walking 

pilgrimage to Carfin Grotto on Saturday1st May, the feast 

of St Joseph the Worker. The pilgrimage will be in honour 

of Our Blessed Mother and St Joseph and is open to any-

one who wishes to join. The walk will begin at St 

Columbkille’s, following the Clyde Walkway as far as pos-

sible, ending at Carfin Grotto, where ideally there will be 

some light refreshments, Holy Mass and a tour of the 

Grotto! If you are interested in joining the group or for 

more information please contact Michael O’Hara 

(mohara23@yahoo.co.uk or 07740677816) YOUNG ADULT GROUP TALKS 

Our series of talks for our Young Adult 

Group continues this Tuesday with a talk 

from Fr Matthew Carlin, Parish Priest of 

St Francis of Assis, Port Glasgow entitled 

‘The Dignity of the Human Person’. 

INCREASED CAPACITY AT MASS FROM TUESDAY 27TH APRIL 

We are delighted that we will be able to admit up to 120 people at each Mass. We continue to require 

you to wear a face mask (unless exempt), to observe social distancing and to sanitise your hands on 

entry and exit.  We will ventilate the church daily and sanitise the pews regularly. Please follow the 

advice of the stewards and fill the pews on both sides and from the front.  After receiving the Eucharist, 

please do not linger in front of the sanctuary but leave immediately by a side aisle. After Mass, please 

maintain social distancing in the churchyard. Thank you.  

MASS BOOKINGS 

Eventbrite bookings for Sunday Masses will continue for now, although with increased numbers of 

places available, so we would encourage you to book every week. Stewards will check you in at the 

door as at present. 

For weekday Mass, we will provide a QR code for scanning on your smartphone or you must provide 

contact details on slips of paper that will be collected after each Mass. There will be no need to queue 

to check in anymore. 

MAY DEVOTIONS 

May Devotions will take place on Mon-

days at 7pm, starting on 3rd May. There 

will be recitation of the Holy Rosary fol-

lowed by Solemn Benediction. There is no 

need to book and with numbers up to 

120 we would encourage as many of you 

as are able to come along! 

HISTORY GROUP 

The History Group are writing a book and urgently      

require the skills of an experienced Editor/Copy Editor. If 

you or anyone you know has the skill set required, they 

would very much appreciate your help. To find out more 

email g.baird2@ntlworld.com.  

HALL CAFÉ REOPENING 

The hall café is reopening! As of next weekend, (1st May)

the café will be open on Saturdays and Sundays, after 

Mass until 2pm. Please support the café if you can. 

PAVE THE WAY—KILTWALK 

Good luck to all our Kiltwalkers as they 

complete their challenges this weekend, 

the weather certainly looks like being in 

your favour! Thank you to all those who 

have registered,   sponsored or supported 

the parish, we have participants from 

aged 4-94! Please send us your photos 

and we will put them on our Facebook 

page! Could all cash donations be handed 

in by Monday 26th April please. We will 

update you on our total raised as soon as 

we are able. Thank you. 

THANK YOU 

Thank you to the parishioner who generously donated 

the 10 new spotlights in the sanctuary. May God reward 

you for your goodness. 

CONFIRMATION AND FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 

The P7’s from St Columbkille’s will make their Confirmation on Friday 4th June and the P4’s 

will     receive their First Holy Communion on Saturday 5th June. Please keep the children and their 

families in your prayers. We now have a selection of cards and gifts at the back of the church. 






